
Red Cross Financial Assistance 
 
Red Cross is providing direct financial assistance to households impacted by flooding in Ontario 
and Quebec. Eligible households will receive $600. Criteria and application forms are online at 
http://www.redcross.ca/how-we-help/current-emergency-responses/spring-flooding-in-
canada/spring-floods-2017-%E2%80%93-red-cross-support 
 
The Government of Ontario, Ministry of Municipal Affairs and the Ministry of Housing, is access 
to the Disaster Recovery Assistance for Ontarians Program. This program is designed to help 
people affected by natural disasters get back on their feet.  After a natural disaster, people may 
need help to cover the costs of cleaning, repairing and replacing essential property, so their 
lives can get back to normal. Disaster Recovery Assistance for Ontarians provides financial 
assistance to individuals, small owner-operated businesses, farmers and not-for-profit 
organizations. It helps cover emergency expenses, repairs, or replacement of essential property 
after a natural disaster. Affected residents should save any receipts and document their time in 
protecting their personal homes as they may be eligible to apply for financial assistance through 
the Province.   For more information and to determine if you are eligible please click 
http://www.mah.gov.on.ca/Page13744.aspx 
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